STUDENT SHOWCASE
February 26, 2024 
OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
CONCERN
The OCS ARVIN Education Center will present the Student Showcase to the Board.
DISCUSSION
Arvin students will be speaking about how their time at Arvin has created EXTRA opportunities while in high school and for their future! We will be handing out copies of our first edition of "The Pathfinder Post" to the board and any guest who would like to have a copy. This edition will have more information about each student presenting and their experience.
RECOMMENDATION
Thank the ARVIN Education Center for their presentation to the board. 
